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JANUARY 7, 2017
GERMAN TOWNSHIP ADVISORY BOARD
MINUTES

The meeting of the German Townghip Advisory Board was brought to order
by James Pepple at 6:00 P.M. Board members present are Chairman, James
Pepple, Secretary, Leta Johnson, Doloris Schosker and Trustee, Thomas
McClanahan. Qur guests were Tom and Diane Zmyslo, Teresa McClanahan,
Charles Schosker, David Daron, and Dave Cherrone. The secretary's
minutes were read and accepted as read.

A discussion was held about the roof on the Community Building. Tom says
he will look at it in February.

Nominations were made for a secretary and a chairman. Doloris made a motion
for Leta to be secretary and Leta made a motion for Jim Pepple to be
chairman. All motions were passed 3-0.

Tom asked the Board to sign two papers in regards to nepotism. Doloris refused
to sign her papers. Jim and Leta signed their papers.

Dave Cherrone gave the Board an update as to what is going on in regards
to the fire department.

Kathy Bieschke sent a newsletter to some of the residents concerning the
rezoning of 119 acres north of Adams Road and east of Orange Road and west
of Mayflower Road. It already had been annexted into the city and zoned
PUD (Planned Unit Development)., It is the desire of the city to rezone
the property to Light Industrial. A meeting on January 17th and January
23rd is planned at the County City Building.

Tom reported the rent for the Community Building will stay the same.

A motion for adjournment was made. Tt passed 3-0 and the meeting was
adjourned. The next meeting will be February 7th at 6:00 P.M.
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